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 Little Bees Children Self Help Group

P.O. BOX 54048-00200, Nairobi Mobile: 0722-455222

Email: slittlebees@yahoo.com 


22nd January 2013
FROM MATHIAS MESO 
TO SPONSOR EYDIS MARIA
Dear Sponsor Eydis,
RE: DAP REPORTS FROM NOVEMBER 2012 TO JANUARY 2013
Wishing you happy New Year 2013!

I want to thank you for the great support to Mathias, he is doing well in health though we have cold weather at night.
Mathias who is the younger to his brother Jose love ach other and play together. Jose is always taking care of Mathias since Jose knows they have one sponsor.

I bought him Christmas gift, new textbooks, pencils, crayons and paid his school fees.

Thank you for your support, Mathias is always happy with his sponsorship. 
Best Regards,
Lucy Odipo.

